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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is lovely to see children make an effort for Red Nose Day. We have raised £308 for 

the mufti day and £151 for the cake sale, giving a total of £459. This is a fabulous 

amount to give to the charity. Thank you for your support.  

As you can see below, next week is Cerebral Palsy awareness day. This is an important 

opportunity to raise awareness of this disability, and for children to find out more about 

it. Therefore, we are asking children to wear something green, if they wish to, in order 

to support this day. Teachers will be talking to children about this disability during the 

day, but if you would like to find out more, see the email links below.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

March 

New Date: Tues 25th – 

Cerebral Palsy Awareness Day 

Tues 25th – KS2 West End 

Workshops  

April 

Tues 1st – RockBand Concert for 

parents at 10am 

Tues 1st – Y6 SATs meeting 

for parents / carers at 3.30pm 

Mon 7th – Wed 9th                   

Y6 Residential 

Thurs 10th – 2pm & 6pm   

Y3/4 Easter Play 

Fri 11th April – End of term  

 

 

 

Cerebral palsy 

awareness day 

Tuesday 25th March 
 

Next week, it is Cerebral Palsy awareness 
day. We would like children to show their 
support by wearing a green item alongside 
their school uniform, if they would like to. 
 
There is no charge for this. Children could 
wear green socks, hair clips or a ribbon 
with their uniform.  
 
The choice is yours!  
 
 

House Points – This week’s winners are: fire! 

Air 

1 383 
Earth 

1 356 

Red nose day cake sale 

 

 

Photo Removed 
 

Fire 

1 479 
Water 

1 191 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 94%                                    

Class RL – 91%                               

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2F – 90%                                           

Class 2T – 95%                                             

Class 3H – 92%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 4N – 90%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 94%                                        

Class 6B – 97% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 5B for 98% 

attendance this week! 

 

Thank you for all of your donations! 
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